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cohen

Dear Sirs,

I register my concern that the re opening of access via the main front door will not destroy or damage in part 

the front wall facing the road. In 2007, the Council refused No 7 Chesterford Gds to demolish their front wall. 

Recently the Council addressed a similar case at No 1 Chesterford Gdns.

Houses on the north side of Chesterford Gardens have a distinctive high wall which needs to be preserved in 

our Conservation Area. I hope that the existing guidelines and the previous cases referred to above will also 

apply in this case.
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